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Phoebe, Joey, Zac H., Chester, Rose T., Elsie Ta., Branden, 

Reagan, Hunter and Penelope 

Well done to you all! 

 

 

 

A note on worship… 

Trust 

 

 

‘My God is my strength in whom I trust’ 

Psalm 18:2 

This half term, our worship theme is trust. We looked at what trust means.  

TRUST IS…. 

Taking someone at their word 

Relying on someone to support you 

Unbreakable promises 

Showing that you can be trustworthy 

Treasuring good friends 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Events for the Week  

Beginning  

10.6.24 

Monday  

Guitar and Ukulele lessons 

Sapphire class sponsored walk 

After school Multigames for years 4, 5 and 6 

Tuesday 

Keyboard, strings and woodwind lessons 

After school rounders for years 4, 5 and 6 

Wednesday 

Sports Day 

Brass Lessons  

After school multi-skills for years 1 and 2 

After school cricket for years 5 & 6 

Thursday 

After school athletics for years 3, 4, 5 and 6 

Friday 

Sapphire class whole class brass lessons 

Cricket Tournament at Milnrow Cricket club 

 

 

  

  

From the office… 

 

• There are many unpaid music 

fees, despite reminders. Please 

pay as soon as possible. 

• Consents for the Year 6 Safety 

Event are on Wisepay. 

 

Sports Day 

 

We are hoping to go ahead with sports day on Wednesday 12th June. Children in Amethyst, 

Ruby and Opal classes will hold their event from 9.15-10.45am. Children in Emerald and 

Sapphire class events will be from 11.00am. 

The children will take part in a series of competitive events on the school field. Families are 

invited to watch – but please keep dogs at home! 

Children should come to school dressed in their PE kit – if they have a  T-shirt that is the same 

colour as their house team, they can wear that colour of t-shirt on that day. If they do not 

have the right colour t-shirt, they can wear their white t-shirt and we will give them a coloured 

bib to wear. 

 

 

 



Keeping Children Safe Online 

 

 



Wellbeing 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Music Festival 

 

On Thursday we took a group of children to perform at the Rochdale Music Festival. The 

children played either a guitar or a ukulele.  

All of the children performed well and the ukulele group won second place. Congratulations 

to all of the children who took part. 

 

Martha, Sebastian, Chester, Scarlett F., Hector, Codie, Christian, Austin, Emelia, Teddy, 

Matilda, Toby, Paddy, Hope, Eden, Anna C., Esme B.W., Isla, Josephine, Megan, Noah, Brady 

M.W., Hugo H., Xiaotin, Freddie P., Stuart, Toby and Joseph. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Milnrow Carnival 

 

 

We are taking part in the Milnrow and Newhey Carnival. Our theme is a Rainbow World of 

Carnival. Children need to dress up in rainbow colours. They can bring their scooters to ride 

on. These can also be decorated. 

 

We will meet on Hough Lane from 12.00pm. Parents and siblings are very welcome to join in – 

the more, the merrier! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


